MINUTES
UNTVERSTITY SENATE MEETING
January 6, 1967

FREENT: Col. J. Wales, W, Carson, J. Naberezny, D. lves, J. Swartz, |. Cohen,
N, Dehnbostel, R, Dehnbostel, W. Mayer, W, Flad, W. Petrych, E. Deiderick,
¥cK., Browne, P, Hahn, J. Gillespie, H Crites, Id Baker, G. Mavrigian,
I. Feldmiller, J. Beckett, P. von Cstwalden, E. Scudder, M. Solak, D.
Teodorescu, P. Chuey, C. Harris, M, Turner, |. Boyer, E. Sterenterg, L.
Spiegel, P. Luginbill, P. Van Zandt, M. Klasovsky, R. Campbell, D. Elser,
D, Behen, H, Earnhart, L. Domonkos, A. Skardon, W. Nelson, W. Webster,
F. Ellis, E. Fisher, B. Vojtko, J. Petrek, R, Sorokach, F. Tarantine,
F. DtIsa, J. Cernica, B. Yozwiak, T. Dillon, S Skarote, M. Solomon, S
Aven, M, Chrisp, R, Scollon, V. Jenkins, E Evans, E. Mackall, J. Foster,
P. Botty, J. Kiriazis, C Hankey, C. Bridgham, E. Fainter, S Roberts,
M. Smith, R. Miller, P. Snyder, K, Dykema, R. Kramer, Dean Smith,
President Pugsley.

President Pugsley called the meeting to order. e asked for additions or
corrections to the minutes of the December 1966 meeting. There being none, the
minutes were approved as distributed.

Academic Standards Committee Report

Dean Dykema briefly stated a resolution which the committee plans to present

to the Senate at a later date relative to a catalog statement regarding graduation
requirements.

Committee on Conversion Report

¥rs, Smith reported for the committee, outlining the changes mede thus far
for next year.

Cadendar - the calendar will stand essentially as approved at the last meeting.

Major and minor - a major will be 45 quarter hours, an exact conversion. A
minor will be 21 quarter hours. In reply to a question as to why a minor

isto be 21 and not 24, Dean Dykema stated that these hours are minmum and
the catalog provides that the chairman of a department mey require more.

A conversion table, outlining each course change, i S being requested from
each department head by February 15. These will be available for the
use of advisers for pre-registration for fall.

The committee discussed the need for faculty workshops of some type to
acquaint all advisers with changes. Sare orientation with the high school
counselors mey also be needed.

Registration for Spring

Mrs, Smith called the attention of the members to the dates for registration
as outlined on the Bulletin.

Wed,, Jan, 25, Incoming and transfer students

Thurs., Jan. 26, All students not previously enrolled.

Fri,, Jan. 27, All students currently on probation, These students are not
receiving their bills by mail.

Sat., Jan. 28, All students on probation as a result of the current
semester'S grades.
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Changes of registration .. a dat ray be set owior to the opening of school.
Otherwise changes Wi ll bz mule tho week cf February 6; no changes wil |
be permitted after Fabruary 11

Fall Sch-dules

In reply to a question, Mrs., Smith stated that schedules for fall arc Auc
on February 15.

Curriculum Committee Report

Dean Smith reported in summary form the may changes approved by tic . omittee.
He moved that the report be accepted. Dean Dykema seconded the motion which r~:csed,

Upward-Bound Program

Mr. Klasovsky told about the Upward-Bound Program held | ast summer. About
30 high school junior boys attended classes and lived on campus for eight, weeks in
a program funded by the Office of Economic Opportunity. The purpose of the program
was to provide boys who might be potential "drop-outs" with the opportunity to
rrepare for college. Follow-up studies indicate the program was quite successful.

Uslice Proeram

Mr. Foster discussed a special institute which i s to be held for policemen
vader Title | of the Higher Education Act.

4 ,5ional Science Foundation Program

Dr. Yozwiak explained the institutes held the past several summers for high
school mathematics teachers. To date, 212 teachers have participated. The success
of the institutes has been demonstrated i n improved programs in local schools and
better prepared freshmen. Members of the mathematices department have also been
engaged i n conducting workshops for elementary teachers and in speaking o parents.

Associate i n Arts Program

Mr. Earnhart reported on the A. A. Program started this year. tideuss parti-
cipating in tho program were either In tho lower third of their high =s-horl classes
or scored very low on the entrance examination. They carry a restrictcc Lioad of
specified courses, It istoo early to tell how the program i s wo~king. Cf the 212
in tho program this fall, 201 have indicated they plan to register for the spring
semester. In addition, 50 new students will be admitted to the program.

School of Mursing
President Pugsley discussed the School of Nursing program to be started next

*fall, 7" i1l consist of a two-year program. The curriculum i s being worked out
and will t. approved by the Curriculum Committee.

Best Wishes to Dr. Nelson

President Pugsley expressed good wishes to Dr. William Nelson as he leaves on

February 1 to accept a position at the Univ. of Pittsburgh. Dr. Nelson stated his
appreciation for having bean elected to the Senate through the years and for being
selected to serve on itS committeos,

The meeting was then adjourned. Respectfully submitted,
Joann Powell, Secretary of the Senate
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